
News Bulletin February 2025  

Here's what has been happening over the last month: 

Thursday social club members have participated in a fun-
filled seated exercise class with Laugh, Move, and Groove
and been entertained by the talented duo Acroaba.  

Our regular You and EYE drop-in session took place on
Friday, February 7th, at Windward House in St. Helier, and
was very well attended.  

Clients have enjoyed a swimming session at Jersey
Cheshire Homes and another Cycle Without Limits session
at Les Quennevais Sports Centre. 

We held a session with Healing Waves at the Merton for
some of our young clients which brought lots of smiles!  

Our Community Team delivered two awareness sessions
for staff at LibertyBus to support their continuous training
program. 

We are excited to be hosting ArtHouse Jersey, on February
26th for an audio description workshop, utilising poetry
and artistic influence from some of our members and staff. 



Please contact us if you are interested in any of our services or
activities, please call 864689 or email info@eyecan.je. 

EYECAN provides activities and social clubs at no cost to our
members, however donations are welcome and can be made
by cash, cheque or bank transfer to: EYECAN, HSBC, Sort
Code: 40-25-34, Account No: 01394215.

You and EYE: our monthly drop-in session will take place
on Friday 7th March at Windward House, 12:00 pm - 1:15
pm, all are welcome.  

Swimming: Members will be able to enjoy a swimming
session on Monday 10th March at Jersey Cheshire Homes. 

Eisteddfod - Some of our talented members have
submitted art in the local Eisteddfod and we shall be
visiting the exhibition on Friday the 14th of March. 

Highlands College Event: on Wednesday the 18th of
March, we are participating in the Highlands College event
for World Social Work Day, promoting work supporting
those living with sight impairment. 

Cycling: We will have another Cycle Without Limits session
for members, on Friday 21st March, at Les Quennevais. 

Upcoming Events: 


